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Yet another busy month for some of our members. As Sara was away, it fell on 

Sylvia to arrange the Nursery garden visit. This month’s coffee/tea and cake 

meet was at Crownhill Nursery. I wonder how many ladies resisted buying a 

plant or two? 

We had news that Rosemrey had settled in her new home and Sarah Chesters is 

hoping to visit  her regularly. Sarah has asked if anyone would like to go with 

her. Please contact her directly. 

We had a very interesting and informative talk by Maureen and Alan Stockdale 

on Plymouth Mayflower Specials. They run a club for people with intellectual 

difficulties giving time for them to find new friends, have fun and learn new 

sports. They provide a safe welcoming and accepting environment. An amazing 

couple! 

 

 

Ladies that Lunch. 

District meeting at 

the Peventon Hotel. 

On a serious note 

members are needed 

on the District com-

mittee! 

Andrea outside the Winter 

Gardens Hotel 

Blackpool. Yet again An-

drea and Ian are there to 

promote LIAB. 

Thank you both. Looking 

forward to hearing feed-

back on the Conference. 



 

President Jacqueline’s 

Barn Dance. Raising mon-

ey for MND. A Brilliant 

evening, Enjoyed by all.  




